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[bookmark: _GoBack]Mid-Year PDP Progress Review

When the Trainee and Educational Supervisor meet during the course of the year of training, the progress made towards each objective in the PDP should be assessed by reviewing evidence in the Trainee’s ePortfolio.  The frequency of PDP progress reviews will vary depending on the needs of each Trainee, but it is expected that the Educational Supervisor and Trainee should meet halfway through the year of training if they have not needed to meet before then.  The Educational Supervisor should complete and send the whole of this document to the Trainee by email with a copy sent to the current Clinical Supervisor.  If the Trainee is changing placement soon, a copy should also be sent to next Clinical Supervisor.
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	GMC Number:
	
	Year of Training:
	

	Educational Supervisor: 
	

	Date:
	

	Details of any concerns raised in reports, WPBAs or other evidence in ePortfolio:
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	Progress towards objective
	Relevant evidence in ePortfolio
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